
 
 

February 12, 2016 
 
 
Mr. David R. Kline 
Director, Nuclear Security 
Nuclear Energy Institute 
1201 F Street, NW, Suite 1100 
Washington, DC  20004 
 
SUBJECT: COMMENT REQUEST ON NEI 13-03, “CONDUCT OF INTEGRATED 

RESPONSE PLAN TABLE TOPS AND LIMITED EXERCISE,” REVISION 1, 
DATED JANUARY 2016 
 

Dear Mr. Kline: 
 
We are writing to acknowledge receipt of the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) document entitled 
NEI 13-03, “Conduct of Integrated Response Plan Table Tops and Limited Exercise,”     
Revision 1, dated January 2016.  In your letter, you requested that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) staff provide comments on the subject document.  
 
The NRC staff will conduct a review of the NEI 13-03 document and provide comments relative 
to the overall Integrated Response Program.  In addition, the staff is working with the Federal 
Bureau of Investigations regarding the review and comments to this document.  We will provide 
you with an update within 30 days on the status of our review. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Doug Huyck, at 301-287-3612, or via e-mail at 
Doug.Huyck@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

      /RA/Christopher Jackson for/ 
       
       

Melanie A. Galloway, Director 
Division of Security Policy 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
 
/RA/Andrew Pretzello for/ 
 
 

Micheal C. Layton, Director 
Division of Security Operations 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
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